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The Big Book of Birds
With dozens of simple prompts and exercises, best-selling author, naturalist, and artist Clare
Walker Leslie invites you to step outside for just a few minutes a day, reignite your sense of
wonder about the natural world, and discover the peace and grounding that come from
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connecting with nature. Using stunning photography as well as the author's own original
illustrations, The Curious Nature Guide will inspire you to use all of your senses to notice the
colors, sounds, smells, and textures of the trees, plants, animals, birds, insects, clouds, and
other features that can be seen right outside your home, no matter where you live. Sketch or
write about one exceptional nature image each day; learn to identify cloud types and the
weather they bring; or create a record of what you see each day as you walk your dog. Easy,
enjoyable, and enlightening, these simple exercises will transform your view of the world and
your place within it.

Mossy
Anyone who hearts New York will love this illustrated homage to the city. Artist, author, and
New Yorker Julia Rothman brings humor and tenderness to an eclectic assortment of historical
tidbits (how the New York Public Library lion sculptures got their names), idiosyncratic places
to visit (where to find the tennis courts at Grand Central Station), interviews with locals
(thoughts on love from a Hasidic Jewish landlord), and personal recollections from growing up
in the Bronx (fried fish at Johnny's Reef)—all illuminated in her beloved signature style. A
uniquely entertaining and informative city guide, this slice of the Big Apple will delight New
York locals and visitors alike.

Nature Anatomy
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Britain in the early eighteenth century: an introduction that is both informative and imaginative,
reliable and entertaining. To the tradition of travel writing Daniel Defoe brings a lifetime's
experience as a businessman, soldier, economic journalist and spy, and his Tour (1724-6) is
an invaluable source of social and economic history. But this book is far more than a beautifully
written guide to Britain just before the industrial revolution, for Defoe possessed a wild,
inventive streak that endows his work with astonishing energy and tension, and the Tour is his
deeply imaginative response to a brave new economic world. By employing his skills as a
chronicler, a polemicist and a creative writer keenly sensitive to the depredations of time,
Defoe more than achieves his aim of rendering 'the present state' of Britain.

100 Great Children's Picturebooks
Presents a tour of Earth's natural structures, weather patterns, ocean phenomena, and
constantly changing features.

The Wonders of Nature
Collects photographs of structures created by animals, from the six-foot-high hills of tiny red
ants to the colorfully decorated courtship arenas of the bowerbird, showcasing the connections
between human and animal architecture.
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Curiositree: Natural World
Filled with fun facts and 100 full-color, beautiful, and scientifically accurate illustrations, this
nature guide will inspire kids to go outdoors and discover the natural wonders of the Pacific
Northwest. Did you know that baby raccoons are smaller than a bar of soap? Or that salmon
smell using little pits in the front of their eyes? Curious Kids Nature Guide is filled with full-color
illustrations and fun facts about the natural wonders of the Pacific Northwest, encouraging kids
to discover and explore nature in their own backyards and beyond. Organized by
habitat--forest, beach, fresh water, and backyards and urban parks--this book will teach kids
about some of the most intriguing flora, fauna, and natural phenomena of the region while also
sharing ecological lessons.

The Twelve Dancing Princesses
Get your recommended daily allowance of facts and fun with Food Anatomy, the third book in
Julia Rothman’s best-selling Anatomy series. She starts with an illustrated history of food and
ends with a global tour of street eats. Along the way, Rothman serves up a hilarious primer on
short-order egg lingo and a mouthwatering menu of how people around the planet serve fried
potatoes — and what we dip them in. Award-winning food journalist Rachel Wharton lends her
expertise to this light-hearted exploration of everything food that bursts with little-known facts
and delightful drawings. Everyday diners and seasoned foodies alike are sure to eat it up. Also
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available in this series: Nature Anatomy, Nature Anatomy Notebook, Ocean Anatomy, and
Farm Anatomy.

The Where, the Why, and the How
A number-one New York Times bestseller when it was originally published, THE
SILMARILLION is the core of J.R.R. Tolkien's imaginative writing, a work whose origins stretch
back to a time long before THE HOBBIT. Tolkien considered THE SILMARILLION his most
important work, and, though it was published last and posthumously, this great collection of
tales and legends clearly sets the stage for all his other writing. The story of the creation of the
world and of the the First Age, this is the ancient drama to which the characters in THE LORD
OF THE RINGS look back and in whose events some of them, such as Elrond and Galadriel,
took part. The three Silmarils were jewels created by Feanor, most gifted of the Elves. Within
them was imprisoned the Light of the Two Trees of Valinor before the Trees themselves were
destroyed by Morgoth, the first Dark Lord. Thereafter, the unsullied Light of Valinor lived on
only in the Silmarils, but they were seized by Morgoth and set in his crown, which was guarded
in the impenetrable fortress of Angband in the north of Middle-earth. THE SILMARILLION is
the history of the rebellion of Feanor and his kindred against the gods, their exile from Valinor
and return to Middle-earth, and their war, hopeless despite all their heroism, against the great
Enemy. This second edition features a letter written by J.R.R. Tolkien describing his intentions
for the book, which serves as a brilliant exposition of his conception of the earlier Ages of
Middle-earth.
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The Big Book of the Blue
Experience a radically inclusive and informative collection of stories, essays, interviews, and
art about sex, relationships, and body confidence. Have you ever had a question about
sex—whether out of curiosity, desire, or the sneaking suspicion you’re, somehow, different?
Every Body will help you feel less alone. It’s a huge collection of anonymous stories, essays,
artwork, and expert tell-alls on myriad subjects, all rolled into one. Really, it’s the
conversations most of us are too scared to start. Thanks to talented duo Julia Rothman and
Shaina Feinberg, we don’t have to. The stories, essays, and interviews they’ve compiled
touch on a wide array of topics, including first times, open relationships, body acceptance,
accidental pregnancies, sex toys, pleasure, fear and trauma, sexual discovery, and more.
Framed by dozens of artists’ illustrations, deeply personal interviews, and expert essays that
address stigmas and clichés, this book is an informative, welcoming, and inclusive user’s
guide to your body, no matter its shape, size, or preferences. A dynamic group of voices and
styles makes Every Body an essential resource and helpful companion as you explore your
own body (and more!).

Farm Animals
Adults and children are irresistibly drawn to Julia Rothman’s best-selling illustrated guide to
the natural world, Nature Anatomy, with its colorful drawings that awaken curiosity — and invite
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imitation. With this companion volume, Rothman leads fans deeper into nature observation
with her specially designed record pages for tracking daily nature sightings throughout the
seasons. Her step-by-step technique tutorials for drawing a flower, a dragonfly, a robin, and
much more, along with blank sketchbook pages, will inspire nature lovers and art enthusiasts
of all ages to take up their own colored pencils or favorite pens and create their own unique
Nature Anatomy Notebook.

Nature Anatomy
This entertaining guide is now more fun, more up-to-date, and even easier to use -- an
indispensable resource for nurses who want to take the stress out of dosage calculations. New
to this edition are a chapter on dimensional analysis; numerous lighthearted learning aids
called "Cheat Sheets"; and "Practice Makes Perfect" -- case study questions and answers that
let nurses assess their progress. Contents include math basics; measurement systems; drug
orders and administration records; calculating oral, topical, and rectal drug dosages;
calculating parenteral injections and I.V. infusions; and calculating pediatric, obstetric, and
critical care dosages.

Bees
Why is a flamingo pink? Can a parrot talk? Is a bald eagle really bald? This follow-up to the
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hugely successful The Big Book of Bugs, The Big Book of Beasts and The Big Book of the
Blue answers these questions and many more. It opens with introductory spreads explaining
how to recognize different bird's eggs, the bird family tree, why different species of birds have
different beaks and feathers, and why some birds migrate and travel vast distances every year.
Subsequent spreads, illustrated with various habitats, are dedicated to specific varieties of bird,
including hummingbirds, peacocks, flamingos, bald eagles, secretary birds, albatrosses and
red-crowned cranes. Some will teach children how to spot different birds within a specific
variety, for example how to differentiate the American robin from the European robin. Others
explore bird habitats, for example showing how birds adapt to live in cities. Finally, the book
invites young bird spotters to protect birds where they live and make their gardens bird friendly.
This is a big, beautiful book to look at again and again.

Nature Anatomy Activities for Kids
The Flower Fix presents wild inspiration and modern arrangements by Swallows and Damsons
florist Anna Potter, with beautiful photography by India Hobson. Blousy blooms, speckled
branches, rich foliage and delicate petals; nature has the power to inspire and energise, calm
and soothe, focus and still. Anna has harnessed this magic with 26 tailor-made combinations
of flowers to bring a floral boost to your home, no matter what your mood. With easy-to-find
seasonal blooms, found items such as twigs and dried fruit, and any assortment of containers,
discover how simple it is to bring a little bit of nature’s mystery into the everyday.
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The Julia Rothman Collection
See the world in a whole new way! Acclaimed illustrator Julia Rothman combines art and
science in this exciting and educational guide to the structure, function, and personality of the
natural world. Explore the anatomy of a jellyfish, the inside of a volcano, monarch butterfly
migration, how sunsets work, and much more. Rothman’s whimsical illustrations are paired
with interactive activities that encourage curiosity and inspire you to look more closely at the
world all around you. Nature Anatomy is the second book in Rothman's Anatomy series – you'll
love Nature Anatomy Notebook, Ocean Anatomy, Food Anatomy, and Farm Anatomy, too!

The Flower Fix
The narrator, "Uncle Paul," teaches his nieces and nephews about a wide range of scientific
topics. Uncle Paul touches on topics such as botany, zoology, entomology, biology, chemistry,
meteorology, and many more. Each topic is discussed in an accessible way for young children
with curious minds. Originally published in 1917 in French, this edition is derived from the first
English translation with 69 black and white illustrations. As always, this edition is complete and
unabridged. Presented in large 8.5" x 11" size.

A Tour Through the Whole Island of Great Britain
Page 9/24

Read Free Nature Anatomy The Curious Parts And Pieces Of The Natural
World
An essential introduction to trees and the vital role they play. This comprehensive and
beautifully illustrated book covers everything you wanted to know about trees! Young readers
will learn about the parts of trees, the difference between deciduous and evergreen trees, leaf
types, the processes of photosynthesis and respiration, a year in the life of a tree and more! A
two-page-spread map shows kids the trees that live in their parts of the country. There’s even
a fun questionnaire to help kids identify trees in their neighborhoods. One message is clear
throughout: the world depends on trees! With so much to explore, this book is sure to inspire
the “budding” tree-watcher in every kid!

Nature Anatomy
This work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the
knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain in the United
States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy
and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the
work. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally available to the public. To ensure a quality reading
experience, this work has been proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly
blends the original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate
your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being an important part of keeping
this knowledge alive and relevant.
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Food Anatomy
"[An] entertaining jaunt through city wildlife." —Kirkus Reviews We tend to think of cities as a
realm apart, somehow separate from nature, but nothing could be further from the truth. In
Feral Cities, Tristan Donovan digs below the urban gloss to uncover the wild creatures that we
share our streets and homes with, and profiles the brave and fascinating people who try to
manage them. Along the way readers will meet the wall-eating snails that are invading Miami,
the boars that roam Berlin, and the monkey gangs of Cape Town. From feral chickens and
carpet-roaming bugs to coyotes hanging out in sandwich shops and birds crashing into
skyscrapers, Feral Cities takes readers on a journey through streets and neighborhoods that
are far more alive than we often realize, shows how animals are adjusting to urban living, and
asks what messages the wildlife in our metropolises have for us. Tristan Donovan is the author
of two widely praised books, Replay: The History of Video Games and Fizz: How Soda Shook
Up the World. His journalism has appeared in many major newspapers, magazines, and web
sites. He has a degree in ecology.

Animalium
The Silmarillion
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Animal Architecture
A first introduction to the natural world that looks at the myriad ways in which plants and
animals have adapted to give themselves the best chance of survival. Natural World explores
and explains why living things look and behave the way they do in a series of visually
compelling information charts.

Random Illustrated Facts
Who will help Mossy return home to Lilypad Pond? Mossy, an amazing turtle with a gorgeous
garden growing on her shell, loses her freedom when Dr. Carolina, a biologist, takes her to live
in her Edwardian museum. Visitors flock to see Mossy, but it is Dr. Carolina's niece, Tory, who
notices how sad Mossy is living in a viewing pavilion. She misses the outdoors and her friend,
Scoot. Dr. Carolina finds a way to keep the spirit of Mossy alive at the museum. She invites
Flora and Fauna to paint Mossy's portrait. Then she and Tory take Mossy home, where Scoot
is waiting for her. Jan Brett fans will pore over the colorful paintings of Lilypad Pond and lush
borders displaying wildflowers, ferns, butterflies and birds in contrast to elegant spreads of the
museum filled with visitors in stylish Edwardian dress and exquisite borders of shells, rocks,
crystals and birds' eggs. MOSSY gives readers a fascinating look at nature in the wild and on
display in a natural history museum.
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Curious Kids Nature Guide
A science book like no other, The Where, the Why, and the How turns loose 75 of today's
hottest artists onto life's vast questions, from how we got here to where we are going. Inside
these pages some of the biggest (and smallest) mysteries of the natural world are explained in
essays by real working scientists, which are then illustrated by artists given free rein to be as
literal or as imaginative as they like. The result is a celebration of the wonder that inspires
every new discovery. Featuring work by such contemporary luminaries as Lisa Congdon, Jen
Corace, Neil Farber, Susie Ghahremani, Jeremyville, and many more, this is a work of
scientific and artistic exploration to pique the interest of both the intellectually and imaginatively
curious.

MAPS
This unashamed visual feast celebrates the best designed and illustrated picturebooks from
around the world over the past one hundred years. Each book is a creation of genius and
inventiveness, and their design and illustration represent such diverse trends as the Russian
Constructivists, Italian Futurists, and Postwar Neo-romantics. They are also mirrors of their
times reflecting social concerns from a child's and family's perspectives throughout the
twentieth and into the twenty-first century. Fearlessly confronting the frontiers between a child's
picturebook and art, this is a collection of books that anyone with an interest in design,
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illustration, or simply children's literature should know about.

Dosage Calculations Made Incredibly Easy!
Trivia meets its match. Did you know that Napoleon was once attacked by rabbits? Or that the
Mars Rover sang itself “Happy Birthday”? How about the odd ingredient Civil War soldiers
used to make coffee? From Jupiter’s diamond showers to why pirates wore eye patches to the
delightful link between dancing goats and the discovery of coffee, this collection of obscure and
fascinating facts is brought to you by Mike Lowery, an illustrator and connoisseur of the
offbeat. Featuring four gatefolds and hundreds of infographic webs that connect the trivia in
dozens of surprising ways, it’s a little book that delivers endless delight.

Super Earth Encyclopedia
See the world in a whole new way! Acclaimed illustrator Julia Rothman combines art and
science in this exciting and educational guide to the structure, function, and personality of the
natural world. Explore the anatomy of a jellyfish, the inside of a volcano, monarch butterfly
migration, how sunsets work, and much more. Rothman’s whimsical illustrations are paired
with interactive activities that encourage curiosity and inspire you to look more closely at the
world all around you.
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The Keeper of Wild Words
Think like a scientist and search like an explorer with this illustrated nature guide for kids ages
8 to 12 Get ready to explore the sky above, the ground below, and all the plants and creatures
in between! Made just for kids, this nature anatomy book teaches you about the incredible
forces and living things that exist in nature. You'll dig in to tons of different topics--from naming
the layers of the atmosphere to learning the parts of a flower--and try out fun activities like
creating a mini cloud and raising a tadpole. As you explore the natural world around you, you'll
become a real scientist by asking questions, imagining outcomes, testing your ideas, and then
writing down what you discover. Nature Anatomy Activities for Kids includes: 5 Subjects, 20
lessons--Dive in to different chapters for the earth, the sky, water, plants, and animals. Every
chapter includes multiple lessons about the topic, with a new activity and a journal prompt for
each. Journal like a scientist--Use your own blank journal to answer prompts and take notes so
you can write and draw everything you observe or note any questions you want to find an
answer for. Detailed illustrations--Colorful pictures and diagrams make this nature anatomy
book fun to use and get kids excited about the anatomy of plants, animals, ecosystems, and
landscapes. Get outside and explore with this book of nature anatomy activities that opens up
a whole new world of learning.

The Curious Nature Guide
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Unearth the stories behind the natural world This collection of amazing animals, plants, rocks
and minerals, and microorganisms will wow children and adults alike. With 100 remarkable
items from the natural world, from orchids to opals and lichens to lizards, everyone will find
something to be captivated by. Each plant, animal, and rock is shown both photographically
and illustrated, and children will love poring over the detailed close-up images. Discover how
the dragon blood tree got its name, why a sundew means big trouble for insects, and what on
Earth a radiolarian is. The storybook descriptions let you discover the myths and legends
surrounding both organisms and gemstones, as well as key facts about their natural history.
From orchids to opals and lichens to lizards, this beautiful treasury lets you find the things that
interest you and uncover new favorites along the way. Explore some of the myths and stories
surrounding both organisms and gemstones, as well as key facts about their natural history.
With reference pages packed with information you'll go away knowing something you didn't
before, even if you return time and again. A beautiful gift for children who can't get enough of
nature, The Wonders of Nature: A Treasury is perfect for kids to explore by themselves or for
bedtime stories.

Ocean Anatomy
See the world in a new way! Acclaimed illustrator Julia Rothman celebrates the diverse
curiosities and beauty of the natural world in this exciting new volume. With whimsically hip
illustrations, every page is an extraordinary look at all kinds of subjects, from mineral formation
and the inside of a volcano to what makes sunsets, monarch butterfly migration, the ecosystem
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of a rotting log, the parts of a bird, the anatomy of a jellyfish, and much, much more.

The Nature of Play
Following the wild success of The Big Book of Bugs and The Big Book of Beasts, The Big
Book of the Blue is the third installment in Yuval Zommer's beloved series. Alongside
everything the young oceanographer needs to know, Zommer's charming illustrations bring to
life some of the slipperiest, scaliest, strangest, and most monstrous underwater animals. The
book opens by explaining how different types of animals are able to breathe and survive
underwater, and the different families to which they belong. Subsequent pages are dedicated
to specific creatures, including sea turtles, whales, sharks, stingrays, and seahorses, and show
varied life in specific habitats, such as a coral reef or deep sea bed. The Big Book of the Blue
also explores the underwater world thematically, looking at animals in danger, learning how to
spot creatures at the beach, and discovering how to do our part to save sea life. Beautiful and
filled with fascinating facts, young, curious readers won't be able to tear their eyes away from
the page.

Hello, New York
Forging a fast but unusual friendship with Will the worm, Mac, a young apple, is bullied by
other apples who say that apples and worms are not supposed to like each other, a situation
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that compels Mac to stand up for himself.

Handbook of Nature-Study: For Teachers and Parents: Based on the
Cornell Nature-Study Leaflets, with Much Additional Material and Many New
Illus
Welcome to the museum! There are more than 160 animal specimens to be discovered in
Animalium, the first in a series of virtual museums. Wander the galleries - open 365 days a
year - and discover a collection of curated exhibits on every page, accompanied by informative
text. Each chapter features a different branch of the tree of life, from the simple sponge to the
enormous elephant.

The Story-Book of Science
Create brilliantly funny animals that you've never seen before in this fantastically funny and
interactive introduction to farm-yard animals!Have you ever seen a POP? It has a snuffly snout
and a woolly bottom! Or what about a HATBER? It has a long tummy and big, bright feathers!
Lift the panels to mix, match and make wonderfully silly farm-yard animals with Sophie
Corrigan's brilliantly funny creature creations! Mix together a duck, a donkey and a rooster and
create a DONTER! Or match up a sheep, a pig and a cow and create a SIW - baa! Or should
that be OINK?Each panel is just the perfect size for small hands to lift, flap and have fun with Page 18/24
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hours of toddler animal fun guaranteed.

Every Body
"Translated from the Polish Pszczoty by Agnes Monod-Gayraud."

Nature Anatomy Notebook
A touching tale of a grandmother and her granddaughter exploring and cherishing the natural
world. Words, the woods, and the world illuminate this quest to save the most important pieces
of our language—by saving the very things they stand for. When Mimi finds out her favorite
words—simple words, like apricot, blackberry, buttercup—are disappearing from the English
language, she elects her granddaughter Brook as their Keeper. And did you know? The only
way to save words is to know them. • With its focus on the power of language and social
change, The Keeper of Wild Words is ideal for educators and librarians as well as young
readers. • For any child who longs to get outside and learn more about nature and the
environment • A loving portrait of the special relationship that grandparents have with their
grandchildren For children who love such books as Outside Your Window: A First Book of
Nature, And Then It's Spring, and Finding Wild. Brooke Smith is a poet and children's book
author. She lives in Bend, Oregon, at the end of a long cinder lane. Brooke writes daily from
her studio, looking at the meadow and many of the wild words she cherishes. Madeline
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Kloepper is a Canadian artist with a Bachelor of Fine Arts and Major in Illustration from Emily
Carr University of Art and Design. Her work is influenced by childhood, nostalgia, and the
relationships we forge with nature. She lives in Prince George, British Columbia.

Farm Anatomy
This handsome box set provides hours of enlightening entertainment for those curious about
farm life, the natural world, and food. Best-selling author and illustrator Julia Rothman presents
Farm Anatomy, Nature Anatomy, and Food Anatomy in a specially designed slipcase with 10
framable prints. Rothman’s popular line drawings offer a whimsical and educational guide to
life on a farm, nature’s hidden wonders, and delectable tidbits from kitchens and pantries
around the globe.

Bad Apple
When the king's twelve daughters, under an evil spell, wear holes in their dancing slippers
every night and grow pale and mysterious, Peter the gardener's boy discovers their secret and
breaks the spell.

Outside Your Window
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Introduces the sights and sounds of the changing seasons, along city streets and in country
meadow.

Feral Cities
Julia Rothman’s best-selling illustrated Anatomy series takes a deep dive into the wonders of
the sea with Ocean Anatomy. Follow Rothman’s inquisitive mind and perceptive eye along
shorelines, across the open ocean, and below the waves for an artistic exploration of the
watery universe. Through her drawings, discover how the world’s oceans formed, why the sea
is salty, and the forces behind oceanic phenomena such as rogue waves. Colorful anatomical
profiles of sea creatures from crustacean to cetacean, surveys of seafaring vessels and
lighthouses, and the impact of plastic and warming water temperatures are just part of this
compendium of curiosities that will entertain and educate readers of all ages. Also available in
this series: Nature Anatomy, Farm Anatomy, Food Anatomy, and Nature Anatomy Notebook

Nature All Around: Trees
Learn the difference between a farrow and a barrow, and what distinguishes a weanling from a
yearling. Country and city mice alike will delight in Julia Rothman’s charming illustrated guide
to the curious parts and pieces of rural living. Dissecting everything from the shapes of squash
varieties to how a barn is constructed and what makes up a beehive to crop rotation patterns,
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Rothman gives a richly entertaining tour of the quirky details of country life. Also available in
this series: Nature Anatomy, Nature Anatomy Notebook, Ocean Anatomy, and Food Anatomy.
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